
 

 
2011 - 2012  

Annual Internal Review 
of the 

MBE/WBE & SMALL BUSINESS PROCUREMENT 
PROGRAM ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
 

Special Called Meeting 
Tuesday, January 24, 2012 

City Hall, Executive Session Room 1027 
3:00 p.m. 

 
The Committee will discuss actions in relation to their mission statement in 
the previous year, as well as goals and objectives for the upcoming year.  

 
Sponsored by the Small Minority Business Resources  

 
Facilitator, Deanna Brown 

Business Development Counselor 
 

Veronica Briseno Lara 
Director 

 
Debra Dibble 

 Assistant Director & 
 Executive Staff Liaison 

 
Jolene Cochran 
 Staff Liaison 

 
 


